City Of Wheatland

NOTICE TO BIDDERS FOR
TOM ABE FIELD LIGHTING PROJECT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed proposals will be received at the Wheatland City Hall,
located at City of Wheatland, 111 C Street, Wheatland, CA 95692, until 10:00AM local time on
Tuesday, September 21, 2021, or such later date as may be set by addendum, and then will be
publicly opened and read for the construction of the following public works project:

CITY OF WHEATLAND
TOM ABE FIELD LIGHTING PROJECT

In general, the project (Project) will consist of purchase and installation of new poles and
lights for a little league baseball field. The scope of work includes: removal of existing wooden
poles, existing lights and safety netting; modifying electric conduits and conductors; constructing
concrete foundations and installing steel poles; installing new LED lights; re-installing safety
netting; engineering submittals; and various other items of work. For bonding purposes, contract
value of the work is estimated at $160,000.

The contractor shall possess a Class A or C-10 License at the time the contract is awarded.

The contract documents for the Project, including the public works construction contract,
instructions to bidders, bid forms, and specifications (Contract Documents), may be-obtained from
at CIPLIST.com at the following website: https://ciplist.com/plans/?Wheatland/city Contract
documents may also be viewed at Wheatland City Hall at 111 C Street, Wheatland, CA.
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